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13th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our learning and wider experiences, Year 6 will be visiting the local St Columba's 

Church for 'The Bible Exhibition.' 

The trip will take place during the school day on Friday 15th November 2024. Pupils will 

leave school during the morning and will be back in school before lunch. 

Please ensure your child comes to school with a suitable coat and footwear. 

There is no cost for this trip. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Earp and Mr Clegg 

Year 6 Teachers 
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